
 

 

7th June 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Selfie and Digital Portrait workshops 

 
Riverside Primary are taking part in an exciting workshop on the 21st and 22nd of June 2022. We will 
have a photographer and an actor working with each class to deliver digital photography workshops. The 
children will have the chance to take photos and use professional equipment in a full photographic 
studio, and they will also have their individual photos taken which you will have the opportunity to 
purchase after.  
 
Please can you ensure your child brings a bright coloured t-shirt to school with them in their bags on 
the day. They must still come to school in full school uniform – the t-shirt will need to be in their bags 
which they can change into before the workshop. 
 
Please feel free to ask me if you have any questions,  
 

 

Mrs Gelderbloem 
Year 2 Class Teacher 


